
ONTARIO HOCKEY FEDERATION 
400 Sheldon Drive, Unit 9  
Cambridge, ON N1T 2H9 

T: 226 533.9070  F: 519 620.7476 

www.ohf.on.ca 
 

 
 

OHF Bulletin 
 
To:  OHF Members, Associations, Clubs 
 
From:  Philip McKee – Executive Director 
 
Date:  3/11/2022 
 
Re:  Updated COVID- 19 Tournament Guidelines and Requirements  
 

Bulletin ID: 22-08 
 
 
The Ontario Hockey Federation has updated the COVID- 19 Tournament Guidelines and Requirements 
which were first announced in the 21-067 - OHF Tournament COVID-19 Guidelines and Requirements 
Bulletin in December 2021. 
 
These Guidelines and Requirements are meant to provide practical actions to maximize on hockey 
operations and maintain the safety of our participants, officials, and parents. 
 
Starting immediately, the OHF Tournament COVID-19 Guidelines and Requirements take effect. 
 


